
Don’t forget we are running a Christmas Jumper Swap shop! Please consider dropping off any  

jumpers that your children are too big for in our collection box in the foyer.  

You can then buy one back at the fair for 50p or from the ‘Families at the Front’ room on 6th 

and 7th December from 3.10-3.30pm. 

We are so sad to be saying farewell to three members of staff this term. 

Mrs Fletcher, who has taught here at Warstones for 17 years (!), will be moving 
to a new post at a school in Bridgnorth, where she lives. While here, Mrs  
Fletcher has taught across the key stages and has had a lifelong influence on so 
many children in our community. Her calm, caring nature has nurtured children 
and supported their self esteem and well being as well as instilling a high level 
of academic challenge and expectation. They have been lucky children indeed 
to have been taught by her and we here have all been luckier still to have been 
her colleague and friend all this time. Thank you for everything— you go with 
our love and best wishes Mrs Fletcher—friend of Warstones and all of us here for 
life! We have rearranged staffing in school to minimise any disruption for the  
children in Mrs Fletcher’s class. Mrs Walker will continue to teach them for 3 
days a week with Mrs Evans for the remaining two days. Mrs Evans is the KS1 
lead and also knows the children well from their time in Y1. Mrs Marsden,  
already teaching in Y1, will be sharing 1CE with Mrs Cunningham, so all the  
children will continue with staff who they know, and who knows them, well. 

Mrs Guest, a TA in Y4 is leaving us just before the end of term. Mrs Guest has been such an inspirational 
support in KS2, helping us get organised and giving such dedicated support and care to our children,  
especially those with medical needs. She will be missed so much by so many. Miss Johnson, who started 
working here as a Lunchtime Supervisor at the beginning of the year before taking on a TA post  
supporting a child in Y5, is moving on to pastures new at the end of term and we wish her every joy and 
happiness in her new post. Thank you for all your hard work and care  - good luck for the future! 

 

On a happier note, we welcome new staff to our school family. Miss Dale has been here for 
many months so she is a familiar face, but now she is officially our Nursery teacher. We also 
welcome Mrs Swift and Miss Denson into our EY team! We hope they soon settle in and get to 
know everyone.  

We are also delighted to congratulate Miss Adams, TA in EY, and Miss Mackenzie, teacher in Y6, 
who are both expecting babies next Summer! Wonderful news and we are so excited for them. 

(Get lots of sleep in now…..). 

 

Come and start your Christmas shopping from our local stall holders  
and pay a visit to Santa!  

Don’t forget, non uniform on Friday this week! 
2nd December—non uniform for some chocolate or other sweets for the sweetie tombola 

The FOW non-uniform days for donations to the fair are on Fridays and some children come in PE kit for games lessons. If 

your child is one of these, they can wear other comfortable sports clothes rather than school kit on these days instead.  

                                 15th December—

TW-Y2   6-7pm (must be accompanied by an adult),                    Y3-6    7.15-8.15pm 
 

                                                                                 Entrance £2.00 a child.  Sweets and drinks available to buy! 


